
 

 
 

          Sincere Appreciation 
          to 
    Father Gregory Rubis     

Kindly make arrangements 
to be in attendance for the 

Divine Liturgy and our 
special, complimentary 

Appreciation Luncheon for  
Father Gregory. 

 
 Divine Liturgy 10:00 AM 

Luncheon to follow. 

Please join us on Sunday, August 27, 2023 for 
Father Gregory’s last Divine Liturgy at  
St. Demetrios Greek Orthodox Church. 

 
Our sincerest appreciation and gratitude will be 
expressed to Father Gregory in a celebration of 
his two-year dedicated service to our Church. 


